
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 

            

 

 
         

 
 

 

          
 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issue No.9 

10th Nov 2022 

Dinner – Week 2 

 

What’s on Next Week…. 
Anti-Bullying Week 

Monday – Odd Socks Day  
Choir Club – P4-7 

Boys’ hockey Club– P6/7 
Tuesday – Swimming P5/6 

Piano  
Wednesday – Boys’ Hockey Tournament 

@Rugby Avenue (Not Confirmed) 
Thursday – Girls’ hockey Tournament @ Rugby 

Avenue (Not Confirmed) 
Flute  

Shared Education P1-4 
Cooking Club 
Library Van 

Friday – More Odd Socks 
Saturday – AQE Test 1 

 
 
 

 

Stars of the Week  
 

P1/2 – for super writing. Mark for great number work. 

 
P3/4 – Ellie for great work on phonics. Faith for super work in 

numeracy.  
 

P5/6- Mea for making the whole class laugh with her great 
storytelling. Maisie for excellent attitude to all her work.  

 
P7 – Thomas for using excellent language in his poem. 

Arya for working so hardon her Acrostic poem. 
 

Nature Nook 
It has been built! We are absolutely delighted with our new Nature 

Nook. A huge thank you to the PTA and everyone who supported our 
Dander for a Den. And thankyou to Daryl from Dinsmore Climbing 
Frames who brought our pupils ideas to life and built a really high-
quality den that will last for years. He also kindly ‘threw in’ a water 

wall, bird feeders, bug hotel and ‘Cornhole’ game.   

School Football 
Our school team made a great start to 

the season with 3 wins and a draw from 
their first four league games yesterday. 
Thanks to the parents for their support! 
        Our next league fixture on the 7th 

December @ Rugby Avenue.  

Operation Christmas Child 
Thank you to those who 
have already brought in 
shoeboxes for Operation 

Christmas Child. Our 
school collection date is 

next Friday 18th 
November. 

  

Woodhall Permission and Deposit –  
Under the payment section of the 

school app there is a ‘Woodhall 
Payment’. To reserve a place on the 

residential, please complete this form 
and pay the £30 deposit by 
Wednesday 16th November.  

  

Extended Kids Club 
With the difficulties at present in accessing 

childcare, we are looking at the possibility of 
extending our Kid’s Club facility to accommodate 

pupils from 3:15 – 5pm.  
It will need a certain level of interest to be viable 

and therefore we ask those who believe that 
they would use this service to fill out the form 

sent on the school app.  
Once you have filled out the form, we will keep 

you updated with how our plans are progressing.  
Thank you.  

 
  

Remembrance at Gorran 
We will be having a special assembly in school 

tomorrow to mark Armistice Day. 
Representatives from P7 will also be at the 
cenotaph in Aghadowey on Sunday to lay a 

wreath on behalf of the school. Poppies will be 
on sale for the final day tomorrow.  

 
 


